

Гσ`⊂ ⊲๋•σ⊲๎๒๎ฉ°∩⊂⊃๓ผํ๗•๊๑° Minister of Health Ministaat Aanniaqtailinirmut Ministre de la Santé

June 18, 2024

Mr. Graham Steele
Information and Privacy Commissioner
Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner of Nunavut
PO Box 1000, Station #270
Iqaluit, Nunavut X0A 0H0
Email: admin@atipp-nu.ca

RE: Privacy Breach Complaint - Review Report 24-260-RR

IPC file: 24-110

GN file: 1029-30-2324DH2235

Dear Commissioner,

Thank you for your letter dated May 3, 2024, and the accompanied Review Report 24-260-RR.

The Department of Health (Health) agrees with and accepts your recommendations pertaining to your review.

I will send a written notice of our decision to the Complainant and Health will send letters to both Employee 1 and Employee 2 which are referred to in this privacy breach complaint file.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Matna,

Hon. John Main Minister of Health

cc: Megan Hunt, Deputy Minister of Health Susan Anderson, Chief Information Officer, Health Patrick Lo, Interim Privacy Officer, Health Jennifer Berry, ADM Health Operations, Health Murugesh Narayanan, ATIPP Coordinator, Health